
 

 

March 2, 2016 

Hello Campus Community, 

This afternoon I am at the District with interviews for a Hiring Committee and cannot be with you, but I 
will be doing a regular check-in on Accreditation so that we can be moving in the same direction over 
these next 10 months before our Self-Evaluation Report is due. Below are some important notes. 

College Council is directing the formation of an Accreditation Steering Committee which will increase to 
become an Expanded Steering Committee during times of Recommendations or report writing. 

There is an opportunity to learn from experts on the Foundations for Assessment on Friday, April 15th; if 
you are interested in attending, please let me know by Wednesday next week, by email. 

AS FACULTY - this spring all should be: 

• Reviewing and checking off your Program Outcomes for printing in the catalog (same as the 
ones in eLumen)  

• Checking that course outcomes are mapped to your program outcomes (in eLumen) 
• Assessing outcomes on the course level and entering data (in eLumen); if you are not sure about 

the schedule for assessing which outcomes in courses, you should be checking with the full-time 
faculty of that discipline 

As Classified Professionals - this spring you could be answering these questions:  

• How am I connected to Program Review? 
• Is our area working with Student Learning Outcomes, Service Area Outcomes, or Administrative 

Unit Outcomes?  

Stay tuned; there’s more to come!  

Roanna 
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